From: Joanne Magley <jmagley@volusia.org>
To: VolusiaExposed.Com <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com>
Subject: Re: Deputy Baughman Hearing Questions
Date: Wed, 24 Aug 2016 16:06:31 -0400

Hello,

We can't comment on pending litigation.

Joanne F. Magley

Community Information Director
Volusia County Government
jmagley@volusia.org

office: 386-822-5062, ext. 12689
mobile: 386-561-7185

fax: 386-822-5072

volusia.org

Stay connected with Volusia County Government through one of our many social media outlets.

>>> 0n 8/24/2016 at 1:26 PM, in message <1472059595.3686.4.camel@john-System-
Product-Name>, "VolusiakExposed.Com" <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com> wrote:

Joanne Magley
Volusia County Public Information Officer

Ref: Deputy Keith Baughman's Personnel Board

Joanne:

As you may be aware — VolusiaExposed.Com attended the August 16, 2016
meeting of the Personnel Board — regarding the termination of VCSO

Deputy Keith Baughman.

We (VolusiaExposed.Com) are preparing to post an article to our web
publication regarding the Baughman board hearing.

The hearing videos we intend to incorporate into our article can be
viewed at the below listed Internet link.

http://volusiaexposed.com/vcso/deputybaughman82016.html

We have some questions for your office:

1. Does the county support Personnel Board Member Joie Alexander's
decision not to recuse herself — after it became clear — and upon
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Alexander's own admission — that she had made a decision in the Baughman
matter - prior to all the evidence and testimony being presented? (see
video labeled — M2U00738)

2. Does the county see a problem that the Personnel Board appears to
have supported the sustaining of one of the filed charges - on the

belief that Deputy Baughman had committed the “DAVID” violation — a
charge that was not inclusive to the termination event — and a charge in
which Deputy Baughman has already received disciplinary action on? (see
video labeled M2U00743)

3. Has the county and Deputy Baughman come to any agreement /
understanding — since the completion of the board hearing? Has an
arbitration hearing date been scheduled?

Your responses — or lack thereof — will be incorporated into our pending
article.

Regards;

VolusiaExposed.Com
volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com



